
 

 

 

 
 

NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC:  
CALL FOR INPUTS AND COMMENTS REGARDING 2024/2025 DRAFT IDP/ BUDGET  

 
Members of the public are hereby notified that the 1st Draft IDP and Budget documents, reviewed 
for 2024/2025 financial year were tabled to council of Lepelle-Nkumpi Municipality on the 28 
March 2024 in accordance with MSA Act No 32 of 2000 and MFMA Act 56 of 2003.  
The Draft documents (Plus Performance Indicators, reviewed Tariffs Structure and Budget related 
policies), are now available for public comments on municipal website and at municipal offices, 
traditional authority offices within municipal area, Seleteng Library and Lebowakgomo Library.     
The Mayor of the municipality, Her Worship Cllr. Dr. Merriam Molala, will also be conducting 
Community Budget Imbizos regarding the draft documents.   
 
Comments and inputs may be submitted via the following platforms; 
- Municipal Call Center Phone Number 0800 222 011 
- Email address idp@lepelle-nkumpi.gov.za  
- Lepelle-Nkumpi Municipality Facebook Page  
- Walk-in at IDP or Budget Office. People who cannot read or write and those using Braille may 

also contact IDP Office for assistance in transcribing their comments or representations.  
- Mayor’s Budget Imbizos and radio talk shows 
 
For further information contact the IDP Office (Mr. T. Mphahlele) or Budget Office (Ms. D. 
Moema) at 015 633 4540/4503 respectively. 
 
MS. D.S DIALE   
ACTING MUNICIPAL MANAGER 
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